
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
June 5, 2020   
 
Dear IFTA Community, 
 
The IFTA Team has been notified that the AR Motor Fuel IFTA Offices have been temporarily closed 
as they are testing all employees for COVID-19.  We will post further details as we receive them on 
the IFTA, Inc. website www.iftach.org.      
 
https://www.dfa.arkansas.gov/excise-tax/motor-fuel-tax/motor-fuel-tax-forms  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This Notification was sent utilizing the IFTA, Inc. Interjurisdictional Email Exchange to: 
 IFTA Commissioners 
 IFTA Assistant Commissioners 
 Industry Advisory Committee 
 Committee Chairs 
 IFTA, Inc. Board of Trustees 
 IFTA, Inc. Team 

International Fuel Tax Association, Inc. 
Carmen Martorana Jr., CPA, MST 

Executive Director, IFTA, Inc.  
P. O. Box 7147 

Mesa, AZ 85216-7147 
www.iftach.org 
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